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An Act to Support Universal Health Care, LD 1045 should not pass. This is a lead into 
socialized medicine, and socialism goes against all the grains of the USA and it's 
Constitution.
We already have, in place, many ways lower income folks can get high quality medical care. 
We don't need any more frivilous Bills.
Thank you.
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